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School Uniform Update

How to Purchase school uniform this year-unfortunately Covid is an issue once again !!!!!!  SO SHOP AS EARLY AS POSSIBLE !!
 Be prepared early .We are issuing this advice and information for you to help yourselves.
Please note the following actions.
1. To enable social distancing we will only be allowing three families into the shop at any point, so be prepared for potential queues 
2. We will have restricted access to changing rooms (so you may need to get your tape measures out at home)
3. The options below are for you to help yourselves and for us to give a good service to you.
4. Screens are in place at all service counter points / tills 
Actions from you to help yourselves – please take Option 1,2 or 3
Option 1. Order online now for delivery (not available from mid August)
Option 2. Order online now for Click and Collect (not available from mid August)
Option 3. Get into the store now (updates via website and social media).
Option 4. Join the queue on Highfield Road if you want to shop late August- this option is not recommended, if you value your time (and sanity)
Do not wait-Order now to guarantee supply
INTERNET ORDERING NOT AVAILABLE FROM MID AUGUST- to enable us to serve in store.
PHONES NOT AVAILABLE FROM LATE AUGUST- to enable us to serve in store.
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